NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TOWN OF NORTHFIELD PLANNING BOARD

In accordance with Mass. Gen. Laws, Ch. 40A, Sec. 9, the Northfield Planning Board will hold a
public hearing on Thursday, July 18, 2019 at 6:00 PM in the Auditorium at Northfield Town Hall,
69 Main Street, to consider an application from The Moody Center to allow the construction
and operation of a campground. This permit is required under Section 9.4 of the Northfield
Zoning By-Laws. The property is owned by The Moody Center and is located on Pierson Road,
Assessors’ Map 6, Block B7 in the Planned Development District. A copy of the proposed plan is
available on file at the Office of the Town Clerk during posted business hours. 7/3, 710.

Interested parties are invited to comment and/or attend the hearing. Please direct comments

to Richard Fitzgerald, Chair, Northfield Planning Board, 69 Main Street Northfield, MA 01360.




